THE CITY OF

5548 Franklin Pike e Suite 101 e Nashville, TN 37220-2128

October 37, 2022
Dear Oak Hill Residents,

Over the last four years the City of Oak Hill has managed to provide weekly “backdoor”
Trash and Recycling collection for all residents and maintained the $25.00 per month charge
during all that time without any revision or an increase. The city also offered generous discounts
for those households that paid annually or quarterly.

The current contract with the Trash and Recycling provider includes an annual escalator
so the contract price increases each year. In the coming year, the amount the City must pay under
the contract will exceed the payments received from City residents.

Beginning on November 1%, 2022, your Trash and Recycle Fee will still be equal to $25.00
per month, but the discounts must be discontinued. In addition, the full annual amount of $300
must be paid in advance by all households. We are glad to see 77% of our residents are currently
paying annually. If you normally pay your bill in November, you will remain on the November
cycle. If your payment cycle is any other month, you will now begin paying annually in November
2022.

The Board of Commissioners have passed the First Reading of the Amended Ordinance to
allow these changes to take effect. The second and final reading is set for October 25, 2022. We
hope this will not create an undue hardship and that with your help we can transition to this new
pay arrangement.

Thank you in advance for your patience and helpful participation. If you have difficulty
making the annual payment due to financial hardships, please contact City Hall. If you have any
questions or concerns about the payment or the due date, please contact the City Manager any
time.

Sincerely,

cityManager@oakhilltn.us

Dale Grimes, Mayor
Winston Evans, Vice-Mayor
David DeMarco, Commissioner
Joy O’Dell, Commissioner
Scott Price, Commissioner

J. Steven Collie, City Manager



